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May is New Generations Month in which we focus on our efforts involving youth.  This 

year at the District Conference, May 18-21, 2017, we will be doing a great deal to recognize youth including: 

Speech Contest Finals 

Music Contest Finals 

Parade of RYE Students 

Presentations by representatives of our various youth groups 

Interact Governor’s Citations 

RYE Cooking Demonstration-Small Bites from Around the World 

Rotary Passport featuring information about a variety of District programs 

including youth  

In addition, keynote speakers include RI President John Germ and RI Direc-

tor and Vice-President Elect Dean Rohrs plus a panel discussion of Thirty Years of Women in Rotary.  

Sign up today at the District website www.rotarydistrict5190.org  

District Conference 

co-chairs Stacy 

Graham and Randy 

Van Tassell join 

DG John Sullivan 

wearing their "Star" 

hats to remind us 

that it is time to 

sign up for the 

"Shining Stars Dis-

trict Conference" on the District website 

www.district5190.org.  Come join in the fun and celebra-

tion. 

RYE MEDICAL OFFICER 

NEEDED 

The position of District Rotary Youth Exchange 
Committee Medical Officer is vacant.  We are look-
ing for a Rotarian fill this position.   The duties are: 
1) review the medical records of inbound and out-
bound RYE students as needed 2) provide advice if 
a student is injured or sick 3) consult on medical is-
sues as needed.   The RYE Medical Officer spends 
about an hour a month on these functions.   If you 
would like additional information, or would like to 
volunteer to be the RYE Medical Officer contact 
either RYE District Chair Guy Lease 
(g.lease44@gmail.com) or RYE Executive Secretary 
Jon Greene (ryeexecsec@rye5190.org).  

http://www.rotarydistrict5190.org
http://www.district5190.org
mailto:g.lease44@gmail.com
mailto:ryeexecsec@rye5190.org
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24 excited students and their parents from 
around District 5190 spent the weekend of April 8 
and 9, in an orientation for outbound Rotary 
Youth Exchange students.  Hosted in Carson City, 
the students heard from experts in the travel indus-
try, the culture of different nations around the 
world, public speaking, citizenship, the experiences 
they are likely to encounter and much more.  For-
mer exchange students shared their experiences 
with the outbound class in a session on Making the 
Most of Your Exchange.  Those “rebound” stu-
dents who are in the process of establishing a for-
mal ROTEX Club under the broad wings of Rota-
ry International had lots of suggestions for making 
friends in another country; staying in contact with 
friends and family at home; taking computers, 
cameras and cell phones on exchange; how to get 
money from home (very popular subject); and how 
to show appreciation to host families.  Bob Con-
ner, Minden Rotary Club and Outbound Coordi-
nator for the program, informed the students 
about the many service and philanthropic pro-
grams supported by Rotary International around 
the world and the role these students will play as 
Ambassadors for Rotary in their host countries.  
Jon Greene of the Reno Sunrise Rotary Club pro-
vided a deeper look at cultures of different coun-
tries and the comedy of literal translations from 
one language to another.  Dave Zybert and Claire 
Collins of the Reno Centennial Sunset Club got 
the students up and dancing throughout the week-
end mixing a variety of activities to make the week-
end informative and lots of fun.  

One of the highlights of the weekend ori-
entation was the after-dinner speaker on Saturday 

night, former Nevada Treasurer and Lieutenant Gover-
nor, Brian Krolicki.  Mr. Krolicki was an exchange student 
himself, attending high school in Vienna, Austria, and lat-
er studied in Germany while a student at Stanford Univer-
sity.  His international exchange experience led him to a 
career in international banking which took him to the 
Middle East and London for several years before he re-
turned to the United States and eventually entered the 
world of politics.  As Lieutenant Governor, he was re-
sponsible for leading the state’s Commission on Tourism 
and had offices in countries around the world, including 
three offices in China.  He regaled the students with sto-
ries about his own experiences and congratulated them on 
their exceptional courage to volunteer to go abroad for a 
year while in high school.  He challenged them to make 
the most of their experience by becoming bilingual in 
their host country language and by accepting all opportu-
nities to travel and get to know the people they encounter 
during their year on exchange.   

These students will attend the final orientation in 
June before they leave on their Rotary Youth Exchange 
year in August.  Our district has exchange agreements 
with 17 countries in Europe, South America and Asia.  
While our students are abroad, 24 of our district’s clubs 
will be hosting the inbound students from our partner 
countries for a year.  The District’s Rotary Youth Ex-
change Committee received a Silver Award for Excellence 
at the 2017 North American Youth Exchange Network 
Conference in Calgary Canada in March.  Many thanks to 
the many members of the District 5190 RYE Committee 
for their hard work on the orientations and Service 
Above Self on behalf of the 50 or so students that partici-
pate in our program from our district and around the 
world each year. 

ROTARY YOUTH EXCHANGE 

 OUTBOUND CLASS OF 2017 – 18 

By 

Guy Lease, District Rotary Youth Exchange Committee Chair 
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Tahoe Alert equipment is expanded as part of a five-club project and District Grant including the Rotary Clubs 
of Tahoe City, Truckee, Tahoe-Douglas, Tahoe Incline and South Lake Tahoe. The project adds cameras to de-
tect wildfires. 

DISTRICT 5190 AT WORK IN THE COMMUNITY 

The Clubs of Area 8 joined together at the 
Boys and Girls Club undertaking a multi-
tude of cleanup and improvement projects. 

49er Rotarian 

Scott Keller-

mann, MD, has 

been recog-

nized with an 

Outstanding 

Alumni Award 

from his alma 

mater, Tulane 

University, for 

his amazing 

work with the Batwa pygmies of Uganda. Dr. Kellermann was 

also awarded a Fulbright Scholarship to support his continuing 

effort in Uganda. 

The Nevada City 49er Club's Little 

Library Project nears completion  

 

 

The Rotary Club of Portola 

continued their tradition of 

an "Apple Dumpling 

Event" at a local 

school.  The adults and 

children all had a great 

time. 
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ROTARY MONTHS 

July-New Rotary Year Starts 

August-Membership and Extension 

Month 

September-Basic Education and Litera-

cy 

October-Economic and Community 

Development 

November-Rotary Foundation Month 

December-Disease Prevention and 

Treatment 

January-Vocational Service Month 

February-Peace and Conflict Preven-

tion/Resolution 

March-Water and Sanitation 

April-Maternal and Child Health 

May-New Generations 

Month 

June-Rotary Fellowships Month 

The Great Tonopah Muck Out 

resulted in a spiffed up downtown 

area. 
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DISTRICT 5190  

CELEBRATING THE STARS  

WHEN:  May 18-21,2017  

WHERE:  Atlantis Casino, Reno, NV  

SIGN UP:   HERE  
  

Be a part of Rotary District 5190’s biggest event of the year!  

 

Here are some of the things you’ll see and do: 

 Keynote Speech from RI President John F. Germ 

 Women in Rotary Luncheon Event 

 Keynote Speech from RI Director & Incoming VP H. Dean Rohrs 

 Rotary Youth Track Luncheon Event 

  Music & Speech Contests   Golf Tourna-
ment 

 Informative Breakout Sessions 

  House of Friendship   Basket Auc-
tion 

 RYE Students Demo Their Favorite Recipes 

http://tinyurl.com/District-Conference-2017
http://tinyurl.com/District-Conference-2017


7 

The Rotary District 5190 newsletter is published monthly by District Governor John Sullivan. Submit stories and photographs 

(300 dpi resolution digital images only) to Editor Dirk Wentling at dirk@wentlingstudio.com by the 20th of the month 

Rotary & District Officers   2016-2017 
    

Rotary International Non-Voting Advisory Board Members 

President: John F. Germ District Governor Nominee: Tina Spencer-Mulhern 

President-elect: Ian H.S. Riseley District Governor Nominee Designate: Randy Van Tassell 

Vice President: Jennifer Jones District Conference Chairs: Randy Van Tassell & Stacy Graham 

Treasurer: Hsiu-Ming District Executive Assistant: Ginny Lewis 

Director Zones 25/26: Bradford R. Howard   

    

Rotary District 5190 Advisory Board Assistant Governors 

District Governor: John A. Sullivan Area 1: Fred Autenrieb 

Immediate Past District Governor: Gail “Virus” Ellingwood Area 2: Pete Hochrein 

District Governor Elect: Douglas McDonald Area 3: Sherilyn Laughlin 

District Treasurer: Cheryl Zarachoff Area 4: Dennis Geare 

District Secretary: Phil Mahoney Area 5: Jim Greenlee 

District Administration: Wyn Spiller Area 6: Donna Mullens 

Service: Stacy Graham Area 7: Roberta Pickett 

Foundation: Vic Slaughter Area 8: Joel Muller & Tina Spencer-Mulhern 

Membership: Richard Forster Area 9: Bill Kirby 

Youth Service: Bill Boon Area 10: Mel Foremaster 

Communication: Oliver Grosz Area 11: Helen Hankins 

Club Administration: Larry Harvey Area 12: Edie Asrow 

Public Image: Dave Zybert Area 13: Ramona Delmas 

The Rotary Club of Bishop’s service to the community includes giving gifts of happiness to those who might not 
receive any gifts or a person-to-person greeting from people who care about them.  Saturday, April 15th, Rotari-
ans Jan Rogenski, Pat Nahin, Ellen Siegal, DeEtte Johnston,  Ni-
cole Perry-Morley and her daughters Sklar and Reese brought 
Easter Greetings and gifts to folks at the Bishop Care Center, 
Sterling Heights Retirement Home and to the Bishop Senior Cen-
ter.  There were many happy people who thanked the Rotarians 
who helped assemble and deliver the wonderful Easter “Cheer.” 

The rotary Club of Bishop meets every Tuesday at noon at Astor-
ga’s Mexican Restaurant.  Visitors are always welcome to join in 
the fellowship, interesting programs and fun.  Lunch is $12.00. 
Submitted by Pat Nahin     Photo by Ed Nahin 

 

Picutred:  Pat Nahin, Jan Rogenski, Ellen Siegal, DeEtte Johnston, Nichole, Sklar and Reese Perry-Morley 

THE ROTARY CLUB OF BISHOP 


